
 

 

 

We inform you that the deadline for submitting comments on the document “Draft Rules 

Governing the Forward Electricity Account Trading Platform” has been extended until 11 
September 2006. 
 
We remind you that you may send in your comments:  

- by e-mail to consultazione@mercatoelettrico.org; 

or 

- by letter to Gestore del Mercato Elettrico SpA, Viale Maresciallo Pilsudski, 92, 00197 

Roma 

or  

- by fax to +39 06 8012 4589 

 

For additional information and clarifications, call: 

+39 06 8012 4067 

+39 06 8012 4530 

 

We also inform you that the forms for the Forward Electricity Account Trading Platform 

Participation Application and Participation Agreement are also available for 

consultation. 

 

Participation Application 

Participation Agreement 
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